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Monroe County Department of Public Health Issues Guidance for 

At-Home COVID-19 Test Result Reporting 
 

 

As at-home COVID-19 test kits become increasingly available, the Monroe County Department 

of Public Health has developed an online portal for reporting positive test results. Regardless of 

test kit instructions, any positive result should be entered here: 

 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/health-covid19-reporting 

 

Individuals who enter a positive test result will be contacted by the Department of Public Health 

to be placed in isolation. This will ensure these individuals receive proper support and 

documentation for work absence, etc. It will also allow for Monroe County contact tracers to 

determine if others are at risk. 

 

Individuals do not need to report negative at-home test results at this time. 

 

For additional assistance, please contact the COVID-19 Hotline at (585) 753-5555 or 

COVID19@MonroeCounty.gov 

 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/health-covid19-reporting

